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STUDENTS NAMED TO WHO'S WHO 

The Students Affairs Committee 
recently selected 19 students for 
membership in Who's Who Among 
American Colleges and Universities 
for 1986-87. The new members are: 
John Althausen, Loretta Smith 
Cendroski, Deborah Codella, Dibbe 
Dennis, David R. Fisher, Paul 
Fontana, Michael Helenic, Kristen 
G. Holmok, Jill. Kidd, Sheryl L. 
Kronjaeger, Norma Louanne Moore, 
Candace c. Rodriguez, Deborah· 
Louise Silvis, Jason B. Sprankle, 
Jamie L. Stanton, Susan A. Tice, 
Nicola Vlassis, Woody Whichard, and 
Carol Scott Wood. 

These juniors and seniors will be 
recognized at the college's annual 
Honors Convocation scheduled for 
April 23. In addition tpey will be 
included in a special section of 
the 1987 Atheneum. 

ODK INDUCTS 22 STUDENTS 

The Coastal Carolina circle of 
Omicron Delta Kappa Honor Society 
recently inducted-22 students and 
one faculty member for the first 
semester, 1986-87. Chancellor Ron 
Eaglin was the faculty member 
inducted. 

The students were: Tracy L. 
McCandless Akins, John D. 
Althausen, Jr., Mark Andreotti, 
Milliscent M. Carroll, Dibbee Anne 
Dennis, Tom Drake, Gerald LaCoste 
Duvall, Jr., Paula Fontana, James 
Andrew Forbes, Janet L. Harrelson, 
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Jill Renee Kidd, Sheryl Lynne 
Kronjaeger, Norma Luanne Moore, 
Winona Mae Newman, Thomas John 
Patrick, Gary W. Purinton, Mitch D. 
Stratton, Betty A. Strickland, 
Susan A. Tice, Gregory Scott 
Urbine, Constance Renee Vermont, 
and H. E. Whichard, Jr. 

STUDENTS SELECTED FOR DISNEY 
INTERNSHIPS 

Four Coastal business students have 
been selected by the College 
Relations Department at Walt Disney 
World to participate in their 
college internship program in 
Orlando during the spring term. 
The students are: Connie Metts of 
Conway; Genell Owens of Myrtle 
Beach; and Dominique Lutrand and 
Sylvie Boileau, two exchange 
students from France. 

The students will be working the 
entire spring semester at Disney 
World. In addition to their work 
experience, they will participate 
in the following seminars: 
employee relations, guest 
experience, merchandising, 
marketing, finance, entertainment, 
food administration, resorts, and 
career planning. In order to 
receive six hours business credit 
at Coastal, the students will 
complete an extensive paper on 
their experience. 
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STUDENTS INDUCTED INTO SIGMA TAU 
DELTA 

Eight new members have been 
inducted into the Chi Rho chapter 
of Sigma Tau Delta, the national 
English honor society. The new 
inductees are Lisa Desjardins, 
Deborah Gants, Susan Herndon, Cindy 
Horton, Imogene Lambert, Margaret 
Mishoe, William J. Rivers III, and 
Deni Scott. 

COASTAL CAROLINA PEOPLE 

o Dr. Marshall Parker, assistant 
dean of education, recently spoke 
at the southern regional meeting of 
the National Intramural 
Recreational and Sports Association 
on the topic "From Sports to 
Wellness in Intramurals. 11 

o Zdzislaw Sikora, associate 
professor of art has contracted to 
present a one-man exhibition of his 
work with International Images, 
Ltd. of Sewickley, Pennsylvania 
(near Pittsburgh). This exhibition 
will include prints and large 
drawings. The tentative date for 
the show is April 1987. Sikora has 
also been notified that his print 
"Flora 5," which is now hanging in 
the Guild of South Carolina Artists 
annual exhibition, has been 
acquired for the permanent 
collection of Columbia College. 
This is the first of his "Flora 
Suite" series to be added to an 
institutional collection. 

o Dr. Sally M. Horner, vice 
chancellor for administrative. 
services and fiscal affairs, . 
attended the annual meeting of the 
Southern Association of Colleges 
and Schools. Horner served as the 
institutional representative for 
Coastal at meeting which was held 
in Atlanta December 7-10. 

o Ed Cerny, assistant professor 
of business administration, was the 
guest speaker at the Coastal 
Advertising Federation's December 
meeting. His topic was Coastal's 
internship program. 

PETITIONS COMMI'rl'EE MEETING SET 

The next meeting of the Petitions 
and Scholastic Standing Committee 
is scheduled for Tuesday, January 
6, 10 a.m., in Kimbel Library room 
222. students having petitions to 
present to the committeee may file 
them with Linda Carmichael in the 
Registrar's Office or with Dr. Fred 
Hicks in Kimbel Library room 220. 

TO BETTER SERVE YOU • •• 

The mail room has requested that 
the department or individual 
sending mail be identified in the 
return address of out-going mail so 
that undelivered mail can be 
returned promptly to the 
originator. 

THIS WEEK SCHEDULE 

The next issue of "This Week" will 
be Monday, January 12. The 
deadline is Wednesday, January 7, 
at 2 p.m. 
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